
ISLAMIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NOTICE 

Octopus Card Registration 
 

E/IC/SC/18/16 

5th September, 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

If a student loses or otherwise leaves their Octopus Card at school, the school will contact 

you if it is found. Please fill in the form below to register your child’s Octopus Card number, 

and return the reply slip to the class teacher. If your child needs to use a new Octopus Card in 

the future, please inform the class teacher by writing the new card number in the student’s 

handbook. 

 

Should you have further enquiries, please contact the class teacher during school hours. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

                       

Ng Sui Lan 

Headmistress 


